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NOTICE TO ALL CUSTOMERS 

Invoicing process update  

 
Valued Customer, 

We are updating the invoicing process to ensure that transactions are straightforward and 

smooth for all our customers. The new system will enable Multimodal containers to be 

differentiated from Unimodal containers, thus avoiding any incorrect reporting or invoicing. 

The following procedure must be followed by all freight forwarders: 

 

1. The ESL release shall be submitted along with the delivery order & Sydonia Waybill 

for Multimodal containers in order to access invoicing credit guaranteed by ATD; 

2. If no ESL release is submitted with the Import Documents by the freight forwarders, 

please note the terminal will consider the cargo as Unimodal and will therefore apply 

the payment conditions pre-established by both parties.  

 

Kindly note this updated procedure will be applicable from August 13, 2023.  

We thank you for your understanding. 

 

For more information, kindly contact us at:  

T: +253 21 317 317 

E: customercare.dct@dct.dj 
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